
 

 

Date : 27/11/2021 

 

Dear Alumni/ae of St Xavier’s School Burdwan,  

I wish you all the blessings of the season. Christmas is round the 
corner. It’s been almost one year since we met last. As decided three 
years ago, the Saturday before Christmas will be the day when we 
would have our yearly reunion, this year we will have on December 
18, 2021. I request all the old students of St Xavier’s School Burdwan 
to register for the reunion program. This year is also a special year for 
the Jesuits as our General Superior Fr Arthuro has declared 2021 as 
the Ignatian Year. We will have a discussion on this during our 
reunion. I request all of you to come in a big number and be part of 
your Alma Mater’s activities and contribute your mite to enhance it 
for the development of your beloved children and their generations 
to follow. See you all soon. 

 Blessings to you and your family.  

 

 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan, S.J. 
                     Principal 
     St Xavier’s School, Burdwan 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration Link :  https://payments.billdesk.com/bdcollect/bd/stxschbalreg/1273 

https://payments.billdesk.com/bdcollect/bd/stxschbalreg/1273

